
MEMORANDUM

TO: City Council

FROM: Mayor Gina-Louise Sciarra

CC: City Clerk Pamela Powers

DATE: July 11, 2022

RE: Appointment of Senior Services Director

I am appointing Kim Park to the position of Director of Senior Services for the City of Northampton effective

Monday, July 25, 2022, filling the vacancy created when Senior Services Director Westburg stepped down.

Kim Park brings 16 years of experience working with older adults to the Director position. Park is a respected

former Assistant Director of the Northampton Senior Center, with experience working with Northampton’s older

adult stakeholders. Most recently she worked for The Overlook retirement community as the Director of

Resident Lifestyle and Volunteer Programming. Prior to that, she worked at Mercy LIFE PACE, a program of

all-inclusive care for older adults providing coordinated interdisciplinary care and services designed to support

older adults living at home.

I respectfully submit her appointment to the City Council for confirmation in accordance with the Northampton

Charter, Article 2, § 2-10. I have attached a copy of Kim Park’s professional resume for your review.












